
  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Hello and welcome to fourth grade!  Your child will be 
embarking on a wonderful learning experience this year. The 
fourth grade is a crucial point in your child’s education. Prior 
to this year your child has been learning to read, this year 
they will be reading to learn. Reading strategies that they 
have been learning over the past four years will now be utilized to help 
comprehension across all content areas.  
 
In order to better prepare your child for the upcoming school year, please see the 
suggested list of school supplies that will be collected and distributed as need in 
the classroom. 
 

• Pencil pouch/bag 
• Earbuds/Headphones (in a baggie or case) 
• Highlighters  
• Dry Erase Markers 
• Scissors 
• Crayons/colored pencils  
• Glue sticks  
• Sharpened #2 Ticonderoga pencils (2 packs) 
• 1 pack pencil cap erasers 

Classroom supplies: 
• Tissues 
• Hand sanitizer 
• Disinfecting wipes 
 

**Some teachers may request a binder / composition notebooks (used as a 
writing/reading notebook) for each student – this information will be relayed as 
the school year begins. 
     
We are looking forward to working with you, enriching strengths and strengthening 
weaknesses, and exploring new territory together.  It’s going to be a fantastic 
school year! 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       C.V.E.’s Fourth Grade Teachers 
 


